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3.1 Event Cancellation
The Organizing committee of the Rocky Mountain Rally regrets that we have to announce the cancellation of the 2020 Rocky
Mountain Rally. COVID-19 current and daily new infection rates are at record high levels and we don’t feel it would be socially
responsible to continue with the event and potentially put our volunteers, competitors, and other participants at risk.
Refunds will be issued by cheque by the Calgary Sports Car Club.

3.2 Test Day
We are considering holding a test day using the full 5km of the Forest Demonstration loop as the test stage. Due to the
significantly lower demand on volunteers and easier ability to effectively eliminate interaction, we feel this can be done
safely. Test Day supp regs will be posted on the Virtual notice board. Minimum entry numbers and COVID precautions that
will be required of all participants will be detailed in the test day supps.
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